
 
Memorandum 

October 11, 2023 
 
 

(206) 432-1111| WWW.YENDES.COM 

Subject: Wet Season Work Waiver Request 
  4029 97th Ave SE  

Mercer Island, WA 
To:  Mercer Island Building Official 
 
 
The purpose of this letter is to formally request a wet season work waiver for the project 
located at 4029 97th Ave SE for the work outlined in building permit number 2304-071. 
 
It is our opinion that the proposed construction activities will not have an adverse impact on the 
site or surrounding sites, provided proper erosion control and best management practices are 
adhered to.  
 
Construction during wet conditions is discussed on page 7 of the Geotech report, “NGA File No. 
1408122” dated November 29, 2022. These recommendations will be followed and the 
Geotechnical Engineer has been retained for monitoring and consultation services during 
construction as required.  
 
If you have any questions related to the above, please contact the undersigned.  
 
Regards, 

 
 

 
Alex Scofield 
Yen Design, Inc. 
206-432-1111 


